
Dear Families, 
 
As you know the LLCS district has made the decision to move into remote 
learning. I have thoroughly enjoyed the in person instruction that I have had with 
your children and feel grateful for the time we’ve had.  I have been prepared for 
this scenario to occur and want to make this transition to remote learning as easy 
as possible for all.  The following is what we will do daily. 
 
Using your student iPad, please have your child go to the ABCmouse app and 
click on MY LESSONS. Each day that we are remote, students should complete 
the lesson for that day. This work should take no longer than 20 minutes per day 
to complete. When I see that your child has started their lesson I will then give 
them credit for attendance for the school day. During our time apart this will serve 
as good practice with our letters and numbers without overwhelming your family 
schedules.   

 
 

If you have any questions or need any support troubleshooting during this time 
please reach out.  I am happy to communicate through email, text, or we can 
chat on the phone. My contact information is below. 
 
Cell phone: (518) 572-7080 
Email: kfarr@longlakecsd.org 
 
Thank you and I look forward to being back together soon! 
 
Kami Farr 
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